
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 

Thursday, February 6, 2025 9:19 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00748-2025 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Rate lncreae 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Please, add to docket 20240172. 

Follow up 
Flagged 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2025 8:45 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rate lncreae 

John , 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Dawn Dickey <dmetennis2@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 7:45 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rate lncreae 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

It is TECO. 

Thank you 

Sent from AOL on Android 

On Wed, Feb 5, 2025 at 2:56 PM, Consumer Contact 
<Contact@PSC.ST A TE.FL.US> wrote: 

2/5/25 

Dear Ms. Dawn Dickey: 

1 
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 This email is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC). 

  

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information: 

  

- The name of the Utility in question so that we may file a protest for you 

  

You may send this information to me by reply e-mail or at the address and/or fax number listed below. 

  

Sincerely, 

John Plescow 

Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach 

contact@psc.state.fl.us 

Toll Free - 800-342-3552 

Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809  

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  

Tallahassee, FL 32399  

  

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message 
may be subject to public disclosure.  

  

  

From: Dawn Dickey <dmetennis2@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 10:09 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increae 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

It is an absolute joke that your mission statement is to facilitate utility services at fair prices but increase 
people's electric so you can put more money in share holders pockets. 

  

You certainly don't care about the average person, just make more money for yourselves and the corporation. 

  

You guys are totally useless 

  

Dawn Dickey  

  

Sent from AOL on Android 




